
Over the course of the week, we were able to restore the roof of a woman named
Miss Cora. Her roof was in pretty rough shape when we arrived. We removed the
shingles, fixed up the wood underneath, and installed some underlayment to
protect from water. We put on new shingles, cleaned out her attic, and set her up
with some new insulation. It was amazing to have the opportunity to meet her
needs in this way. Thank you for all you did to get us there!

Another person we met in Memphis was a man named Mario! We met him on our
way to work on our last day. Mario was pushing carts of scrap metal to a scrap yard.
Our SOS staff leader, knowing that the scrap yard was a long walk away, pulled
over to see how we could help Mario. We introduced ourselves and asked if there
was anything we could do to serve him. In the end, the staff leader drove him to
the scrap yard so he wouldn’t have to walk all that way. He also gave Mario and his
girlfriend Pinky jobs working with us for the day. They helped us work on our last
project, which was cleaning up a nearby lot that had become overgrown. We
picked up garbage and cleared out the overgrown foliage, and Mario and Pinky
worked hard alongside us. We are so thankful we had the opportunity to meet
them and hear a bit of their stories!

We're so grateful for your prayer and your giving that made this experience
possible. 

Because of your generosity, our
team was able to serve with SOS
(Service Over Self) in Memphis over
Spring Break! 

“He is the Maker of heaven and earth, the sea, and
everything in them— he remains faithful forever.
He upholds the cause of the oppressed and gives
food to the hungry. The Lord sets prisoners free,
the Lord gives sight to the blind, the Lord lifts up
those who are bowed down, the Lord loves the
righteous. The Lord watches over the foreigner
and sustains the fatherless and the widow, but he
frustrates the ways of the wicked.”

  Psalm  146 : 6 - 9   


